
 

 

BACG 2020 Annual Conference: Notice of Event Cancellation 

 

It is with great regret that we have to announce that the 2020 Annual Meeting of the BACG 

now is cancelled. Great uncertainty remains over the future spread and severity of the 

COVID_19 epidemic and therefore this seems the safest outcome for all. We apologise for 

the cancellation, but these are exceptional times and it was not an easy decision. We will 

be in contact in order to announce future events. 

 

Issued on 16 March 2020 

 

 


